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The Ravenna Township Board of Trustees met in Special Session at the Ravenna Township 

Trustee’s Meeting Room, 6145 Spring Street, Ravenna, Ohio, on December 13, 2022.  Trustee 

Vince Coia called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 

 

Roll call showed the following present: Trustees Vince Coia, Jim DiPaola and Hank Gibson, 

Fiscal Officer Gail Pittman, Fire Liaison Mark Kozak and Acting Zoning Inspector Melissa 

Murphy. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the zoning change approved by the Zoning 

Commission Board on November 9, 2022.  The Portage County Regional Planning has found that 

their map does not match our zoning map.  They have discovered that the map of the lot owned by 

Bissiri at 3974 Summit Rd does not match our zoning map – it is splitting a district which is not 

permitted. 

Jim said there is a meeting with Regional Planning tomorrow at 4:30 at the UH Medical 

Building to discuss the issue and they will make recommendations.  More information will follow. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

A motion by Vince Coia, seconded by Hank Gibson to adjourn the meeting at 6:54 PM.  

R/C: Mr. Coia, yes; Mr. DiPaola, yes; Mr. Gibson, yes.  Motion passed. 
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